
From: Nancy Murphy
To: Records Management (UTC)
Subject: Comments on PSE"s CEIP
Date: Friday, February 4, 2022 3:36:53 PM

External Email

Docket UE-210795
February 4, 2022
Comments on PSE’s CEIP from Nancy Murphy, Vashon, WA

I urge the UTC to take strong action now for a livable future. Please require PSE to include the
following in their upcoming CEIP:

1) Reduce peak demand by requiring PSE to expedite and expand their Demand Response and
Time Varying Rates programs.

2) Reduce price volatility and greenhouse gas emissions by requiring PSE to accelerate
acquisition of new renewable clean energy resources.

3) Increase the resiliency of the electric system by requiring PSE to increase programs that
encourage local solar and battery installations.

4) Reflect future capacity needs more accurately by requiring PSE to revise temperature
modeling to reflect the changing climate and then resubmit their CEIP.

Thank you, - Nancy Murphy
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